
 

 

CCR Mailing Certification

For


City of Tehachapi

 

Official Mailing Date: 06/06/2022

 

This is an official notice that your annual Consumer Confidence Report/notification was
delivered to your water customers
on the date listed above. This is the date that the U.S.
Postal Service accepted your reports/notifications and began
the mailing process. You may
use this date while completing your state certification form indicating
the completion of this
year's project. If you require any additional information, please let us know
at your
convenience.

Thank you again for allowing us this opportunity to assist you in managing your Consumer
Confidence Report project.

 

 

 


